

SCOOP4C Newsletter No. 12

Dear stakeholder community,

February has been a short but busy month for us. We held two workshops in Bulgaria and Romania and were able to reach out to more diverse stakeholders in the process. Throughout the past couple of months, we have put a greater emphasis on the discussion of data protection and privacy concerns when implementing the once-only principle and are eager to hear more from you on this topic for example in our community forum.

We are also planning more events for the upcoming months, e.g. on April 26th in Brussels, and will be attending conferences around Europe. So please stay tuned for more information to come on our website.

Thank you for supporting the SCOOP4C project, we look forward to seeing you at one of our events or to discuss the once-only principle online!

Best wishes,

The SCOOP4C project team



Workshops in Romania and Bulgaria

Last week in Bulgaria, this week in Romania - SCOOP4C is travelling across the EU to inform and discuss the once-only principle. For continous updates:

SEE MORE

German County Association demands "Once-Only"

The discussion around the implementation of the once-only principle is gaining traction around the EU. Find out how the German County Association wants to realize 'once-only'.



SEE MORE



Showcase in the health sector: Estonia's personal health record

How can the once-only principle be implemented in the health domain? Let's take a look at one of our best practice cases for answers, the Estonian e-Health solution.

SEE MORE











This e-mail has been sent to , click here to unsubscribe.

DE

